
8832 

BOMB THREATS 

 The Peru Central School District Board of Education authorizes the Superintendent of Schools 
to work collaboratively with the Administrative Team to develop and maintain a district-wide response 
plan to bomb threats.  

 Administrators, teachers and support staff are to treat the protocols associated with the 
district-wide response plan as confidential information, not to be released to the public.  

 At the start of each school year, and upon updating of the district-wide response plan, each 
school’s Principal is to share, as appropriate, the protocols to be followed by that school’s instructional 
staff, support staff and substitutes.  

 At the start of each school yea, and upon updating of the district-wide response plan, the 
district’s business administrator is to share, as appropriate, the protocols to be followed by district 
office personnel, support staff supervisors and support staff members associated with cafeteria 
operations, buildings & grounds, transportation and all other district-wide operations.  

 

 

First Reading:   July 11, 2006 

Second Reading:  August 8, 2006 

Adopted:  August 8, 2006 

 

Based substantially on and used with permission from, New York State School Boards 
Association’s School Policy Encyclopedia.  
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